

Key Stage One News

16th March 2018

Year 1

This week we have been writing information texts about herbivores, carnivores and omnivores. We have been focusing on including questions and exclamations. We are also continuing to practice our joined up handwriting and our presentation is getting better by the minute!

Parents evening appointment times will be put in your child's book bag on Tuesday 20th March.

Year 2

This week in Maths we have been learning to tell the time to the nearest five minutes. We have found this area of Maths quite tricky but we are persevering and trying our hardest.

In English we have started our work on poetry. We have organised a poem all about animals and we have added our own stanzas to the poem.

Parents Evening appointment times have been given to all the Y2 children today. Please check your child's book bags for your appointment time.

Sports Relief

On Friday 23rd March it is Sports Relief. We are celebrating this by dressing up as our favourite sporting heroes. Please bring in a £1 donation to dress up. In addition to this we will be completing a whole school walk so we would like to remind everybody to bring lots of warm gear and wellies.

Dates for your diary

Monday 19th March/ Wednesday 21st March- Y2

Parents evenings

Monday 26th March/ Wednesday 28th March - Y1

Parents evenings

If you need to contact any of the class teachers in KS1 you can find us on the playground after school, alternatively you can send us an email ...

k.gloag@boroughbridge-pri.nyorks.sch.uk

Stars of the Week

Y1- Skye for amazing effort in her homework.

Y2- Lola for exceptional presentation in all of her work.